

Priory Junior School

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk

Tel: 01480 226730 Fax: 01480 226731

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH

10th May 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Burwell House Residential Trip 2017

It's not long now until our fun packed residential trip to Burwell House. Your child will already have been allocated a place within group one which will be visiting Monday 12th June-Wednesday 14th June 2017 or group two, visiting Wednesday 14th June-Friday 16th June 2017.

This letter is to invite you to the parental information evening at 6pm on Thursday 18th May 2017, to provide you with important information about the trip. Please indicate below whether you are able to attend

Please find attached the kit list, consent and separate medical forms. Please complete these forms and return them by Monday 22nd May 2017.

We look forward to seeing you all at the information evening.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Harper, Miss Brace and Miss Stevenson

Burwell House Residential Trip 2017

I/We _____ (please print your name)

are able/unable to attend the Burwell House information evening on Thursday 18th May 2017 at 6pm.

•









